
SAUNDERSFOOT COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
  

 

Due to the current Covid 19 Pandemic and following guidelines as set out by the UK 
Government, Saundersfoot Community Council will not be holding their Annual 
meeting on 7th May 2020 as scheduled.  
 
When additional guidelines have been received from the UK Government regarding 
social distancing, essential travel and further guidelines as to who should be leaving 
home the Council will reconsider the holding of meetings (either remotely or face to 
face). 
 
Once meetings are due to reconvene, dates and Agenda will be posted on the 
Saundersfoot Community Council website, Facebook page and on Saundersfoot 
Connect. 
 
M Priestley  
 
Financial Officer/Clerk to the Council 
 

   


